Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

FISH AND WILDLIFE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
The Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, March 13, 2025, 6:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m., EST
PLACE: The virtual meeting can be joined by either video or telephone conferencing. Please see below the meeting date, time and corresponding information on how to join: 

To join the meeting by video, use this link: 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YmQyNTM5YTQtMmM5Yy00NzNmLWIyOGItY2U2YjI3MWM5NGJh%40thread.v2/0?context=%7B%22Tid%22%3A%22c4d6af73-d05b-4ade-9a39-ced76d3056c6%22%2C%22Oid%22%3A%22b856df4c-24f9-48b0-b74e-34bae9e8abe8%22%2C%22IsBroadcastMeeting%22%3Atrue%2C%22role%22%3A%22a%22%7D&btype=a&role=a

To join the meeting by telephone, dial Dial-in (if needed): +1(850)270-2928 United States, Tallahassee (Toll)

and enter Conference ID: 440 654 126#

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission is holding this meeting to listen to and collect comments directly from Florida residents on the potential options for highly regulated black bear hunting in Florida as directed by Commissioners to staff to bring to a future meeting.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission’s Bear Management Program at BearPlan@MyFWC.com. Written comments may also be submitted by email to BearComments@MyFWC.com
